
Dear Parent,

Your child has an opportunity to enter a national art competition. I would like to ask permission to submit 
your student’s artwork to CelebratingArt.com for their art contest.  CelebratingArt.com will not share any 
information about your child with any third party.  The artwork will only be used by CelebratingArt.com for 
its contest and any personal information will only be used by CelebratingArt.com to contact the student of 
the results of the contest and the ensuing publication.

Please contact CelebratingArt.com if you have any further questions concerning their privacy policy.

CelebratingArt.com
1488 North 200 West
Logan, Utah 84341
435-755-8126
editor@celebratingart.com

I give permission for the student listed below to enter the art contest. 

Student’s Name_____________________________  Parent’s Name__________________________


